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July 29, 2010

VIA IBFS

Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary

Office of the Secretary

Federal Communications Commission
445 12th Street, SW

Washington, DC 20554

Re:  CC Fiberlink, LLC — Surrender of International Section 214 Authorization
File No. ITC-214-20030127-00071

Dear Ms. Dortch:

On March 10, 2010, the Commission approved the assignment of the above-referenced
authorization from Charter Fiberlink, LLC to CC Fiberlink, LLC (“CC Fiberlink™), which resulted in
CC Fiberlink holding two International Section 214 Authorizations, ITC-214-20030127-00071 and
ITC-214-20030127-00070.! CC Fiberlink hereby notifies the Commission of its surrender of the
duplicative International Section 214 Authorization, File No. ITC-214-20030127-0071. CC
Fiberlink and its subsidiaries will continue to operate pursuant to CC Fiberlink’s remaining
International Section 214 Authorization, File No. ITC-214-20030127-00070.

Should you have any questions regarding this notification, please contact the undersigned at
(770) 754-5269.

Respectfully submitted,

al. & Ba—_

Mark E. Brown

Senior Director & Senior Counsel — Corporate
Regulatory and Governmental Relations

Charter Communications, Inc.

! See International Authorizations Granted, Public Notice DA No.10-412, Report No. TEL-01416, File No. ITC-
ASG-20100129-00044 (effective March 10, 2010).



